
 
From: The Brands [mailto:brand@mtaonline.net]  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 9:45 AM 

To: Sen. Cathy Giessel 

Subject: Senate Bill 169 

 

Dear Senator Giessel:  

I have been a Pediatrician in Alaska since 1982. I have seen immunizations fully funded by the CDC, 
partially funded by the CDC and also a time in the 80’s when there was no funding except for Medicaid 
patients. During that period in the 80’s our immunization rates tanked.  

Since the reduced Federal funding immunization purchase and fees have yo-yo’d from full to partial and it 
is unwieldy for all. A consortium with insurances and MC funding a pool would stabilize funding, 
availability and make for consistent delivery across the board. Please advance SB 169.  

Jeff Brand , 

 jbrand@latouchepediatrics.net 
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